
	

	

From the Headmaster 
 
  
13 June 2017 
  
  
Dear Parents 
  
Re the proposed telecoms (mobile ‘phone) mast on the school site 
  
Further to my letter to you in April about the request by the Pegasus Group to install a telecoms mast 
on the RGS site, governors considered this proposal at length at the meeting of the Full Governing 
Board last night. I am writing to let you know that governors decided not to give approval for a mast on 
the school site. 
 
Governors would like to thank parents who expressed their views and they were therefore aware of the 
serious concerns voiced by some parents about having such a mast in the vicinity of the school. They 
were also aware that other parents who had not expressed their concerns in writing also had 
reservations about the mast. Whilst the one off payment of £50,000 offered by the company would 
undoubtedly have helped the school at a time of very tight budgets, governors were all of the view that 
this should not override the genuine concerns of parents. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
M L Pearman 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
 
 


